[bookmark: _GoBack]“I want to personally thank Representatives Cartwright and Fitzpatrick for their work to reach across party lines and help close the skills gap. As the Silver State continues to struggle with record high unemployment, Nevadans can’t afford to be left out in the cold at a time when there are jobs that need to be filled,” Said Senator Dean Heller. “It is past time that Congress addresses the skills gap and begins work on job creation. This bill will help solve a fixable problem and I look forward to continuing to work with Senator Donnelly and help those struggling to find work.”

